
 

 

 

26th December, 2023 

 

To, 

The General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street 

Fort, Mumbai-400 001 
 

Sub: Change in Registered Office of the Company 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In Continuation to our earlier disclosure dated 10th November, 2023 regarding Outcome of Board Meeting, 

we sincerely regret for delayed disclosure regarding shifting of Registered Office of the Company within 

the local limits of the city. Further, we would like to inform you that, pursuant to Regulation 30 of 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, the Board of Directors of the Company had approved the shifting of Registered Office of the 

Company from F1 C2 in Sivavel Apartment, 2 Alagappa Nagar, Zamin Pallavaram, Chennai, Tamil Nadu, 

India, 600117 to F1 C3 Sivavel Apartment 2 Alagappa Nagar, Zamin Pallavaram, Keelakattalai, 

Kanchipuram, Tambaram, Chennai, Tamil Nadu, India, 600117 with effect from 10th November, 2023.  

You are requested to take this information on records.  

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully 

For Sayaji Hotels Limited 

 

Ankur Bindal 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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